
 

Wage negotiations: 2020/21-financial year 
 
Members will recall that the PSA tabled its demand for a salary increase of 12% for a cost-of-living 
adjustment. 
 
The employer tabled an offer of 5%, citing financial difficulties in the face of the current economic 
crises. The employer further indicated that an additional R100 would be added to the current housing 
allowance. 
 
The PSA rejected the employer’s initial offer. Engagements will continue at the next Joint Bargaining 
Forum meeting scheduled for 12 March 2020. Members will be updated on developments. 
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